
  
  
  
  

  Closing the Investor Gallery in the Housing Bank Complex  

  

 

  

 

  March 16, 2020  

The Amman Stock Exchange (ASE) closed the investor gallery in the Housing Bank complex from
this morning Sunday 15/3/2020 until further notice, as a precautionary measure in order to preserve
the safety of investors and dealers in securities.
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